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Human Resources 

 
HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practices 

 
Skidmore College is required to send this notice to participants in the Skidmore College PPO plan.  Skidmore College 
staff do not receive medical claims on your behalf or have access to your personalized health information.  However, this 
notice describes how medical information about you may be



 
 
Individual Rights 
Right to an Accounting of Disclosures.  You have a right to receive a list of instances where we have disclosed health 

http://www.hhs.gov/ocr

